
Incoming First Graders 
Summer Skills Work 

Dear Families, 

The following are some skills that your child 
needs to work on over the summer to help 
him/her transition smoothly into First Grade. This work does 
not need to be returned, BUT REALLY does need to be done. 

Mondays: Ten addition problems w/ sums of 0-20 

Tuesdays: Write 5 sentences: 2 statements, 2 questions, 1 
exclamatory 

Wednesdays: Ten subtraction problems using numerals 0-20 

Thursdays: Word Wall Word Flash card review – word wall 
word list can be found on Kindergarten 
teacher’s blogs 

Fridays: Read a book aloud to 
someone in your family 


